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Mark Your Calendars for the 

Up and Coming Trips this 

Fall! 
  

September - Christiana Park 
October-  Horseshoe for the Camporee 
November -  Mystery Weekend - the conclusion of 
the Amazing Race 
December - Hershey Bears Ice Hockey 
*Remember, scouts need overnight camping to 

advance in rank.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Uniforms 

During the summer months, Class B uniforms can be 

worn to meetings. Class B uniforms include:  a scout 

related t-shirt, scout socks, shorts or pants, and belt.  
 

Philmont News 
Many scouts, leaders, and dedicated parents from 

Troop 20 and the Chester County Council will be 

heading off to Philmont on July 9
th

.  We wish them 

good weather and can’t wait to hear their stories and 

see pictures upon their return.   

                                   

                                   Keep saving those Moo Caps on  

                              any Turkey Hill milk product and  

                              turn them into Patty Winski.   

 

          Congratulations! 

     Troop 20 would like to  

congratulate Isaac Barrett,  

Colin Delestienne, George  

Gallagher, David Neal Jr. and  

Drew Stanton on their  

advancement to Scout Rank!   

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Camp 
Troop 20’s Summer Camp will be at Camp Rodney from 

July 31 – August 6
th
.  Hope to see you there!  

      

Attention All Parents 

 The Troop needs your help!!  We are asking 

each family to give a little of their time in helping with 

the trips and the fund raisers. With every family being 

involved, the Troop has more resources to provide a 

strong program for the scouts. Some of the positions 

that we have an urgent need include: organizing the 

fund raisers, planning the banquets, and help on trips. 

Please contact Carolyn DeShong to let us know where 

you would be able to help.  

 

Congratulations! 

 

April OA Ordeal:  Joey Jurisinski, BJ Hill 

June OA Ordeal:  Spencer Fox, Michael Imms 

June OA Brotherhood: Tyler Morris, CJ 

Huntsinger, Darren Huntsinger 

 

 

Scouts Help at Relay 

 On June 17, 2011, Troop 20 teamed up with 

Pack 20 to help set luminaries around the Track at the 

Annual Octorara Relay for Life.   A big thank you goes 

out to all of the boys and leaders that came out and 

helped with this community event!     
 

 

 

  

A scout is trustworthy! 


